rrom: scor 7 [
Sent: 20 November :

To: wlldp

Subject: H-LV 3, Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive

Dear Sirs,

Reference H-LV 3, Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive

I wish to lodge my household's objection to any future development with regard to the
above - we feel that the land should be de-zoned to prevent any future negative impact

on the surroundings.

Yours faithfully,
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Tucker






